
 

 

PNE Fair 2024 
As the 2024 PNE Fair is fast 
approaching, we wanted to take this 
opportunity to let you all know about a 
few changes! 

AGRODOME: 
This year we will not have access to 
the Agrodome. With the renovation of 
the Amphitheatre, the Summer Night 
Concerts will now be held in the 
Pacific Coliseum thus moving the 
Super Dog programing into the 
Agrodome. This leaves us with all 
programing for 4-H being done in the 
barns. 

SCHEDULE: 
Please make sure to review the 
schedule and locations of where your 
projects will be showing. The most 
noticeable change will be Beef/ Dairy 
and Llama. 

MOVE IN / MOVE OUT: 
Move in will begin on Thursday 
August 15th starting at 12:00pm. 
Unloading will occur via the 
Agrodome Compound (we do not 
have access to the inside of the 
Agrodome), Miller Drive and Ag Alley. 
PNE staff will be present to direct 
you. You MUST wait for a staff 
member to tell you where you will be 
unloading.  

Move out will be Monday August 19th.  
We do ask that no one begins move 
out until after all auction animals are 

loaded. Load out will occur through 
the Agrodome Compound Via Gate 6, 
Miller Drive and South end of the 
barns (Ag Alley). Again, we ask that 
you wait to be directed by a staff 
member to where you will be loading 
out. Please look on page 17 of the 
prize book for more info. 

DORMS: 
There will be no dorms this year. 
RV/camping access with enforced 
curfew will be available to members. 
RV/Camping/Off Site wristbands are 
required to access this area, same as 
previous years. Please make sure you 
order the correct color of wristband 
upon registering. 

SPECIAL EVENTS:  
We will not be doing the Speak and 
Show this year, but we are bringing 
back the special Ed Display with the 
theme of “Stay Safe”. Look on page 
46 of the prize book for more 
information. 

TOWNHALL:  
We will be hosting a town hall on 
Thursday, June 13th @ 6:30pm.  To 
RSVP and receive the link please 
email hkonrad@pne.ca 

We are looking forward to seeing 
everyone again – and appreciate 

everyone’s flexibility and understanding 
with these changes. 

The Agriculture Team! 


